Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

Region VII - Central Visayas
Schools Division of CEBU PROVINCE

April 8, 2024

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. VRS ,s. 2024

CORRIGENDUM TO DIVISION MEMORANDUM NO. 181, S. 2024, ENTITLED
“DIVISION STEMAZING COMPETITION 2024”

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Chiefs, CID, and SGOD
Public Schools District Supervisors/OICs
Public and Private Secondary School Heads

1. This office hereby informs the field of the change of the venue for the conduct of the
Division STEMazing Competition on April 11, 2024, from Minglanilla Central School to Cebu
Business Hotel, Colon Street, Cebu City.

2. Concerned school heads and coaches are advised to ensure that precautionary measures
shall be observed to mitigate potential risks against high temperature.

3. All other provisions stated in the Division Memorandum No. 181 s. 2024 remains in
effect, except that the type of vehicle to transport the participants must be air-conditioned
to ensure their health and well-being.

4. Participation in this activity shall be voluntary, and participants shall express their
participation to be voluntary.

5. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
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